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 LOST PROPERTY 
 

We have a lot of unnamed items 
in Lost Property, in the courtyard. 
 
If these items are not claimed by 
the end of term they will be 
placed in the New 2 U sale items 
or donated to charity. 
 
Please do come and check for any 
items your child may have lost. 



 

STARS OF THE WEEK 
 



 

STARS OF THE TERM 
 



 

 

On Monday, our 13 PE Leaders from year 
6 were fortunate enough to visit Taunton 
to watch day 2 of the County  
Championship Cricket game,  
Somerset vs Nottinghamshire. 
 
The children watched some amazing top 
level cricket, as well as being able to take 
part in different activities running around 
the stadium. 
 
They were lucky enough to meet some 
players. Emmie and Ala were very lucky to 
have some match worn cricket gloves  
given to them by batsmen Tom Banton. 
 
A great day all round. 

 
On Monday a group of Years 5 and 6  
children travelled to Putsborough 
Beach to enjoy a day of surfing and 
lifeguarding activities.   
 
It was a lovely sunny day, the       
children were all keen to get in the 
water!   
 
They played lots of team 
games,  learnt about water safety 
and how to control the surfboard, 
then had lots of fun "rescuing" each 
other from the sea!  
 
After lunch and drying off, everyone 
enjoyed some races on the beach, 
before heading back to school.   
 
A fantastic fun-packed day!   
 



 Week commencing— Monday, 7th July 
Please see website for Vegan/Dairy and gluten free options 

 

 School Diary Dates 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

https://ovschool.current-vacancies.com/Jobs/Advert/3878583
https://www.devon.gov.uk/children-families-education/child-family-support/family-support/haf-programme/information-for-parents/
https://help.eequ.org/en/articles/220821-quick-guide-on-how-to-book-a-haf-session






https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=GfxK2d89OQA

